
Mulhall-Orlando FFA Chapter 

__________________________________________________________________ 

100 E. Main • Orlando, OK 73073 • jbrooks@m-ops.org • (580) 455-2211 
Website: www.m-opanthers.org  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Contact: Paige Day  
January 15, 2019                                            (580) 455-2211 

M-O FFA Prepares for Annual Livestock Booster Pork Chop Dinner & Auction  

 

By: Paige Day, M-O FFA Reporter  

 

 
ORLANDO, Okla— Each January, the Mulhall-Orlando Livestock Booster Club has a Pork 

Chop Dinner and Auction to support the M-O Livestock Exhibitors. The exhibitors belong to the 

M-O 4-H & FFA programs, and the money raised is used to support them at the County Premium 

Sale. The FFA Chapter does its part to help raise money by setting up and serving at the dinner 

and auction, as well as building various items to donate to the auction. This year, FFA members 

built a 2-pen system. The students who spent time working on the project included Trenton 

Pressgrove, Tyler Fogelman, Lane Blankinship, Gabe Estus, Maylan Fogelman, Amy Stewart, 

Callen Oldenburg, Ryan Fogelman, and Cody Fogelman. In addition to guidance and instruction 

from teacher Jerry Brooks, several parents also contributed their time to make the project 

successful. The Pork Chop Dinner is scheduled to begin at 5 p.m. on Saturday, January 19, and 

the auction will begin at 7 p.m. In addition to auction items, the FFA and 4-H members are 

selling tickets to the dinner, which are $10/each, as well as raffle tickets, which are $20/each. 

The raffle provides three lucky winners a chance to win a John Deere Gator, Green Mountain 

Pellet Grill or a Yeti. Everyone is invited to come to the Mulhall Elementary School Gymnasium  
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to check out all of the great items that have been donated for the auction, as well as consider 

sponsoring a trophy or buying a raffle ticket to support the livestock exhibitors while enjoying a 

great meal.   
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